
Concert by Xu Ke and Tokyo String
Quintet rescheduled

     The concert by Xu Ke and the Tokyo String Quintet, originally to be
staged at 8pm on December 14 (Saturday) at the Auditorium, Tsuen Wan Town
Hall, has been rescheduled to 3pm on the same day.

     All original tickets remain valid.

     For refunds, please contact the Cultural Presentations Section of the
Leisure and Cultural Services Department at 2268 7321 during office hours or
by email (cp2@lcsd.gov.hk) on or before January 10, 2020 (Friday). Late
requests will not be accepted. Please keep the original intact ticket(s)
(with stub) for refund arrangement.

     Concert tickets priced at $120, $180 and $220 are still available at
URBTIX (www.urbtix.hk). For telephone credit card bookings, please call 2111
5999. For programme enquiries and concessionary schemes, please call 2268
7321 or visit
www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/programs_877.html.
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